
June 1, 1993 

Dear Dance Club President, 

As a member Dance Club of the Miami Valley Dance Council, 
your Club is entitled to and asked to participate in activities 
the Council schedules to promote Club programs and the growth 
of dancing throughout: the Miami Valley. 

There are three events, at this time, scheduled between now 
and August 1, 1993 to help your Club grow. 

1. The West Carollton Paper Festival will be held during the 
weekend of June 12th. Our Demo will be with Square and 
Round dancing from 11:00am to 12:45pm, on Saturday only. 
Stu Lewis will do the rounds and Dick Winkler will do the 
squares. Doris and Bob Armbruster will be in charge of 
the Demo for the Council. If you have any questions about 
this event, call Bob & Doris @ 438-9553. See flyeis dis­
tributed at the last Council Meeting. 

2. On July 23rd, the M.V.D.C. will participate in the Airshow 
Parade. We hope to have our 14 Honor Persons ride on the 
float. I had previously asked, at the last Council Meet-

·ing, that all Clubs should send one couple to represent 
their Club to march along with the float in the parade. 
The route will be 2 miles long this year but since this is 
an early evening parade it should be reasonably comfortable. 
The assembly point and time will be told to the Club Reps 
along with a map at our next Council Meeting, July 13th. It 
is important to have a representative in the parade for YOUR 
CLUB. This is a televised parade which means a lot in publicity 
terms. 

Each Club is asked to have a sign made that the Clubts 
dancers can carry. The Club name should be on both sides of 
the sign. The sign, not to exceed an area of 4 square feet 
should be mounted on a piece of wood 1 x 2 inches in cross 
section and about 4 to 5 feet long. We would like the dancers 
to be dressed in the Club's colors. I will be sending info 
to the parade committee on June 10th. If you have any questions 
call me at 890-0611. 



3. DANCE IN THE PARK (Day in the Park) 

This year we have moved the location of Day in the 
Park. Due to Carillon Park's new policy of charging a 
gate admission fee for the dancers and the public, we 
felt it was not in the best interest for the intent of 
Day in the Park. We have Found a new location for 1993 
at Cox Arboretum, 6733 Springboro Pike. They are very 
eager for us to be there on August 1st. 

We will dance at their 'pavilion' on the south side 
of the park. The pavilion has electricity and water plus 
cover for 4 squares under the roof. There are good smooth 
paved and level grass areas nearby. Bring your lawn chairs. 
A map and complete instructions for parking and schedule 
will be handed out to the Club Reps at the July 13th Council 
Meeting. 
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